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Hawaii Attorney General Urges U.S. Supreme Court to Block Robocall Loopholes 
 
HONOLULU – Hawaii Attorney General Clare E. Connors today filed an amicus brief in 
Facebook v. Noah Duguid, a U.S. Supreme Court case that will determine the scope of 
the protections of the federal Telephone Consumer Protection Act (TCPA). This case is 
key to states’ ability to protect residents from scammers who use abusive robocall 
tactics to threaten and scam people out of their money. The brief was co-authored by 
North Carolina Attorney General Josh Stein and Indiana Attorney General Curtis Hill.  
 
“Hawaii residents must be protected from abusive robo-callers,” said Attorney General 
Connors. “The position taken by Facebook is offensive to our efforts in this regard.” 
 
The TCPA, enacted in 1991, generally prohibits the use of an autodialer or an artificial 
or pre-recorded voice to make a call to cell phone users. At issue in the case is whether 
autodialers include any device that can store and dial numbers automatically, or 
whether autodialers are limited to devices that use a random number generator. In their 
brief, the attorneys general side with the plaintiff, Noah Duguid, and argue that the 
TCPA applies to all kinds of devices that store and dial numbers automatically.  
 
To narrow the definition of autodialers, as Facebook argues, would leave consumers 
unprotected under the TCPA. Narrowing the definition would also harm states’ ability to 
protect consumers under the TCPA and would limit collaboration among states and the 
federal government to take action against abusive robocallers.  
 
Attorney General Connors is joined in filing today’s brief by the Attorneys General of 
North Carolina, Indiana, Alaska, Arizona, Arkansas, California, Colorado, Connecticut, 
Delaware, Idaho, Illinois, Iowa, Kansas, Kentucky, Louisiana, Maine, Maryland, 
Massachusetts, Michigan, Minnesota, Mississippi, Nevada, New Hampshire, New 
Jersey, New York, North Dakota, Ohio, Oklahoma, Oregon, Pennsylvania, Rhode 
Island, Tennessee, Vermont, Virginia, Washington, and Wisconsin, and the District of 
Columbia. 
 
A copy of the brief is available HERE.  

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.supremecourt.gov/DocketPDF/19/19-511/158654/20201023150144999_19-511_Amicus*20Brief_10.23.20.pdf__;JQ!!LIYSdFfckKA!khl6Rjv_YB5FZ5X2GHyZPicJTetgNXgetRAS3XZJ7ara82d4yx2aNF_90Z3TrnyWem430Se2Ew$
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